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8th November 2023  

Dear Families of Y5,  

As part of our topic, “Great Invaders”, Year 5 will be taking a trip to the Science Museum on 

Tuesday 28th November. On the trip we will be: 

•  Exploring the forces in the “Wonderland” and by becoming hands on scientists 

•  Participating in the “Great Object Hunt” about our new topic of Space 

 

To get to the Science Museum, we will walk to Kingston station and take the train to Wimbledon. 

We will then change to the tube and travel on the District Line to South Kensington. We will leave 

school straight after registration and aim to be back at school by 4:15pm at the latest.  

All children will need a packed lunch. If you book a lunch on ParentPay in the usual way, a packed 

lunch will be provided. Alternatively, please send a packed lunch from home in a disposable bag (and 

don’t forget to cancel any hot meal booking already made). Please provide an extra bottle of water 

– no fizzy drinks or sweets.  

Children should wear full smart school uniform with black school shoes and a waterproof coat.  

There is no cost for this trip, but please go to ParentPay to give permission for your child to 

attend. If you have a current DBS check through King Athelstan and you would like to support us 

on this trip please indicate in ParentPay. We are very grateful for assistance on trips and will 

confirm helpers as soon as we can.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to one of the Year 5 team. 

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

 

   

 

Jack Morris and Sidrah Rana 

Year 5 Team 

 


